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As a resident of Portland, OR who grew up in Maryland where people had to take off 

work (those who could afford to) in order to vote, was resolved when I moved to 

Oregon, where paper voting was available. It has been EXCELLENT, reliable, safe 

and secure. I love getting the notification that my ballot is on its way, and the 

confirmation message I receive when it arrives for counting. It feels very organized, 

regimented, reliable, safe and secure. I urge you to keep paper ballot voting in 

Oregon. 


